
FAR NOTICE OF CUSTOMER MEETING 

The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces a public customer meeting in the following docket 
to which all persons are invited. 
DAY. DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, July 16,2014, from 6:00-10:00 p.m. 
PLACE: Tringali Community Center, 3400 N. Access Road, Englewood, FL 34224 
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Docket No. 130265-WU -Application for staff-assisted 
rate case in Charlotte County by Little GasparilJa Water Utility, Inc. 
The purpose of the meeting is to give customers and other interested persons an opportunity to offer comments 
regarding the quality of service the uti lity provides, the proposed rate increase, and to ask questions and comment on 
other issues. One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida Public Service Commission may attend and 
participate in tJ1is meeting. For questions, contact Commission staff, Sonica Bruce at (850)4 I 3-6994. 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing a special accommodation to participate at 
tllis proceeding should contact tl1e Office of Co1mn ission Clerk no later than five days prior to the conference at 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, via 1-800-955-8770 (Voice) or l-800-955-877 1 
(TOO), Florida Relay Service. 
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